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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Re: M-1989-044 / Twin Creek Campground
1 message

Harold Clare <acconcrete@usa.net> Thu, May 22, 2014 at 9:23 AM
To: "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Hi Tim,
Yes we did in 1989, when we got our mining permit.
Harold 

------ Original Message ------ 
Received: 04:10 PM GMT, 05/19/2014 
From: "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us> 
To: acconcrete@usa.net 
Subject: M-1989-044 / Twin Creek Campground 

Harold,

I have been unable to reach you by telephone.

I had one question regarding the work you've been doing in the campground area.  Have you ever
been required to get a permit from the Army Corps of Engineers (such as a 404 permit)?

Please give me a call, or email me.  the decision date is this Thursday (5/22).  Also, I will be in
the field on Tuesday (5/20), so please call my cell tomorrow.

Thanks, I look forward to hearing from you. 

 
Tim Cazier, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist
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